
From: Koss, Kenneth L.
Sent: 10/6/2010 2:32:08 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: AGA Trip to San Bruno

Brian - thanks for the note. I discussed this
with Comissioner Simon last week, and I don't think it's necessary for 
PG&E to participate. Ken,

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 06, 2010 8:12 AM 
To: Koss, Kenneth
L.
Subject: AGA Trip to San Bruno

Ken - do you want a PG&E officer to attend on the
site visit ? We'd be happy to go and we would also no be offended if you
declined. I just need to know one way or the
other.
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